
Dear Colleagues, 

I am interested in joining the staff senate because I want to be involved in the process of making this 

community a better place to work. Over the past several years I have seen tangible results from the 

work of the staff senate such as the professional development series and improvements to the staff 

survey. Moving forward, I see opportunities for greater collaboration across departments and between 

staff and faculty, in work as well as in shaping relevant systems with the goal of supporting the well-

being of all. 

I see the staff senate as the primary way of becoming more connected with the broader school and 

developing a better understanding of the challenges faced by my colleagues. It also serves as an 

organized way of potentially addressing these challenges. It is especially important now to be able to 

support each other due to the ongoing social and political struggles with which we are faced. 

I would be grateful for the opportunity to represent our unit and to serve the greater BUSPH 

community. 

Sincerely, 

xxx 


